
Notice – Land Disposition 

The Municipality of Brockton intends to close 

and dispose of Joseph Street as a highway. 

Joseph Street is legally described as PT ST. 

JOSEPH ST PL 106 LYING S OF 3R4068 & 

WK14045; BROCKTON, bearing parcel identifier 

number 33198-0038 (LT) and is known 

municipally as Joseph Street in Walkerton 

(the “Property”).  

Council of the Municipality of Brockton will consider whether to close the 

Property as a highway at the meeting on Tuesday, October 29, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. 

at the Bruce County Administration Building located at 30 Park Street, 

Walkerton, Ontario. 

The Municipality of Brockton will accept sealed tenders for the Property prior to 

12:00 noon on Wednesday, November 13, 2019 at the Municipal Office located 

at 100 Scott Street, P.O. Box 68, Walkerton, Ontario, N0G 2V0. The instructions to tenderers and more information about the Property can be obtained at 

www.Brockton.ca/LandDisposition. 

Council of the Municipality of Brockton will consider whether to accept a tender at the meeting on November 26, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. at the Bruce County 

Administration Building located at 30 Park Street, Walkerton, Ontario.  

Please contact Fiona Hamilton, Clerk at fhamilton@brockton.ca or 519-881-2223 Ext. 124 for more information, or if you would like to submit a comment in 

relation to the closure and/or disposal of the Property. 
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